
 

 
 

 

307 SOUTH MARKET STREET, P.O. BOX P                                 DANVILLE, OHIO 43014-0616 
THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD – JANUARY 8, 2017 

 

FATHER MARK HAMMOND, PASTOR 
FR. VINCE NGUYEN, Parochial Vicar 
Deacon Tim Birie 
Father Homer Blubaugh, retired 
Thomas Harrmann, Director of Religious Ed. 
Betty Hoffman, Secretary 
Sandy Mickley, Bookkeeper 
Donald Hawk, Parish Council President 
Sacramental Emergencies – 398-6285 
Website www.stlukedanvilleoh.org  
Parish E-mail address stluke@ecr.net 
 

LITURGY OF THE MASS 
Saturday Evening:  5:00pm 
Sunday Morning: 10:00am 
Daily:  Tues. 8am,Wed. 11am, Thurs. 8am 
 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Tuesday through Friday 9:30am to 4:30pm 
    

740-392-4711 ext. 1 @ St. Vincent de Paul Parish Office 
740-392-4711 ext. 7 
740-392-4711 ext. 2 
1-740-502-2679 
740-507-0029 (cell) 740-427-3099 (home) 
740-599-6362 (office) 844-695-4547 (office toll-free) 
740-599-6362 (office) 740-507-9569 (cell) 
740-599-6416 (home)  
 
SACRAMENTAL MINISTRY 
Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday  3:30-4:30pm   
     and by appointment 
Marriage:  Call Parish office or contact Father six months  
     before the wedding date; Instruction is required. 
Baptism:  Call Greg Henkel at 740-392-4711 ext. 5 or 
     gregmhenkel@gmail.com; instruction required. 
In Case of Sickness:  Call parish office if you are sick   
     or hospitalized; also, inform us about the sick or 
     aged who are unable to attend church. 
 

MISSION STATEMENT – We are St. Luke Church, people of God, created in the image and likeness of Christ, 
and committed to living our faith in the Roman Catholic tradition under the authority and direction of the Pope, 
Bishop and Pastor. 

As people baptized in Christ, gifted with many talents and rooted in strong families, we reach out and welcome 
all.  Our mission is to proclaim the good news, as a prayerful and caring community celebrating Christ’s presence 
in worship, sacraments, and service. 



Readings for January 8, 2017 
The Epiphany of the Lord 

 
Readings for January 15, 2017 

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

First Reading: Isaiah 60:1-6 
Responsorial: Psalm 72:1-2,7-8,10-11,12-13            
Second Reading: Ephesians 3:2-3a,5-6 
Gospel: Matthew 2:1-12 
 
First Reading: Isaiah 49:3, 5-6 
Responsorial: Psalm 40:2, 4, 7-8, 8-9, 10 
Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 1:1-3 
Gospel: John 1:29-34 

 
    JANUARY            MASS INTENTIONS        OFFERED BY       ALTAR SERVERS  

Saturday 7 5pm Floyd & Sally Mickley  Annika Adam-Laura Morris 
Sunday 8 10am People of St. Luke  Anna Worley-Darian Warnock 
Tuesday  10 8am Louis Gardner Polly Gardner  
Wednesday 11 11am Bridget Frayne Maggie Mroczkowski  
Thursday 12 8am Todd Mickley   
Saturday 14 5pm Stephen Frayne (Living) Maggie Mroczkowski Nathen Butts-Adam Butts 
Sunday 15 10am People of St. Luke  Volunteer-Kalman Kanuckel 
 

Mass Intentions for weekday Masses are welcome, as we have a very limited number.  Mass Stipends are $10. 
                
         Saint Luke is a member of the Knox-Licking Consortium with St. Vincent De Paul 
St. Vincent de Paul Website: www.st-vincentdepaul.org 
      Go to Quick Links at the bottom of the page for “Church Bulletin” 
St. Vincent Mass times:      
     Saturday at 4:30pm; Sunday at 8:00am, 10:00am, 11:30am 
     Monday, Tuesday at 12:15pm; Wednesday at 8:30am; Friday at 5:30pm 
     Liturgy of the Hours Thursday at 8:00am in Rectory Chapel  
 
Your Stewardship to God – December 31 & January 1 
 $6,724.00 Weekly/Solemnity of Mary, Thank you!    
 50.00 Parish Christmas 
 182.00 Catholic Diocesan Charities-80, Propagation of the Faith-102 
 
Society for the Propagation of the Faith Membership Sunday – January 14-15: To join the Propagation 
of the Faith, please use your collection envelope for “Membership Enrollment” in your packet.  Members 
receive the graces of 15,000 Masses celebrated each day by missionaries for its members—living or 
deceased.  
 
St. Vincent Parish has a ‘St. Vincent de Paul Society’ that assists needy persons with help for rent, utilities, 
etc.  The Danville-Howard area is included in their ministries.  The society conducts home visits to 
determine the needs of the family or individual.  If you would like to help them serve the needy, you may 
make a donation.  You can place your check in an envelope marked St. Vincent de Paul Society (check 
written to same) and it will be forwarded to the Society to be used for needs in this area of the county.   
 
Prayers are requested for... Kaden Allerding, Jeff Allison, Helen Austin, Donna Beckley, Gloria Bulwinkle, 
Spencer Capelle, Judy/Jim Colopy, Rose Crawford, Theresa Crow, Deloris Delgado, Jim Denuit, Wendy 
Didinger, Tom/Brenda Dixon, Roseanne Euman, Jacob Hall, Liza Heffelfinger, Tripp Heffelfinger, Bruce 
Campbell, John Kick, Kathy Kosman, Bailey Larrison, Drew Lawson, Carl Loscko, Larry McWilliams, 
Tyler Mickley, Barb Miller, Ben Miller, Joe/Eileen Miller, Bernard Oberfield, Dave/Lorna Patton, Carol 
Roberts, Beth Sapp, Jackie Shackle, Father Snoke, John Staggs, Don Stanton, Shirley & Rodger Stoner, Sr. 
Jean Welling, and closure of abortion clinics. Call the parish office when admitted to the hospital if you wish 
to have a visit. 
 



MINISTRIES    Ushers       Lectors         Eucharistic Ministers 
Saturday  1/14 5pm Tharp Family 

Iverson Family 
Deb Ridgway Deacon Tim-Betty Carpenter-Mike Colopy 

Bob Blubaugh-volunteer  
Sunday 1/15 10am Louie, Duane, 

& Brad Mickley 
Judy Hedge Deacon Tim-Roger Durbin-volunteers 

Cantors:  Saturday, January 14 at 5pm: Rochelle Adam, Jane Butts & Jaime Hilberg   
    Sunday, January 15 at 10am: Laura Wills & Men’s Group 

Offertory Counter Team: January 15 – Deb Payne, John & Beth Higgins 
 
Welcome to St. Luke Parish!  If you are new to the parish, please introduce yourself to Father Hammond or 
Father Vince and drop by the parish office at the west end of the Community Center to register.  You may also 
pick up a Family Registration form in the church from the table near the side entrance or in the vestibule, or one 
can be mailed to you upon request.  Just fill it out with your information and return it to the parish office.  If you 
are currently a member of another parish in the diocese, the diocese will transfer your membership to St. Luke’s. 
 
Jim & Kathy Denuit celebrated their 43rd wedding anniversary on Jan. 4.  Due to Jim’s illness they have not 
been able to come to Mass.  I know they’d love to hear from you, their Catholic church family.  Please send a 
card to: Jim & Kathy Denuit, 10310 Butcher Rd, Mount Vernon OH 43050. 
 
Eucharistic Adoration:  Thank you to all those who have committed an hour of their time to spend with 
Jesus.  We would love to have even more people sign up for this beautiful prayer time with our Eucharistic 
Lord.  Please continue to be on time for your appointed hour and if you are unable to make your Holy Hour, 
contact someone from the substitute list and ask them to take your place.  We must have two people in 
Adoration at all times.  Even if you are not signed up for a scheduled time, please stop in anytime during 
Adoration and spend time with Jesus.  Better yet, invite someone to come with you; you will both be 
blessed!  We will soon be sharing some messages, blessings and miracles that our Adorers have been 
receiving from their time in Adoration.  If you have received a blessing and would like to share it with 
others, please contact Barb Smith (740-668-2202). These will remain anonymous.  
 
Christian Initiation Inquiry Sessions: As we celebrate the Baptism of the Lord, let us recall our own baptism.  
We have all received the call to go and baptize all the nations.  Pray for those who are discerning if they too are 
ready to renounce Satan and all his works and empty promises.  If there is someone you think would like to 
explore what baptism in the Catholic Faith means ask them to call Greg Henkel, 740-392-4711, ext 5 or 
greghenkel@gmail.com.  
 
Save These Saturdays: Columbus Catholic Women's and Men's Conferences 
Women:  February 18, 2017     Men:  February 25, 2017   If you've been to one already, you know why you 
want to return.  If you've never been to one, COME, FIND OUT!!!! 
 
Resolved: A Better Marriage: For depth, growth, and enrichment in the sacrament of your marriage, 
consider taking a Worldwide Marriage Encounter weekend in the new year! The next two weekends 
are February 17-19 and April 21-23, both in central Ohio. For more information or to register, contact Paul & 
Marilou Clouse at 614-834-6880 or visit our website at www.wwmecolumbus.org 
 
Bi-Monthly Healing Mass on January 16 at Saint Joseph Cathedral: A Mass of Healing and Healing Service 
will be celebrated on Monday, January 16, 6:30 p.m. at Saint Joseph Cathedral, 212 East Broad Street, Columbus. 
Following the Mass, a Service of Healing will begin with Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, Veneration of 
relic of the True Cross of Christ, followed by an opportunity for each person to speak individually with a priest 
and receive prayers of healing for what they seek; the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick will also be available.  
The Service of Healing will close with Benediction. All persons who seek Christ’s healing are invited – 
especially those who suffer with physical illness and infirmities, in addition to those who seek emotional and 
spiritual healing. All caregivers, family members, and members of the medical community are invited as well. 
Parking is available at the rear of the Cathedral accessible off East Gay Street; handicap accessible elevator is 
located in the courtyard (west side of the Cathedral) on East Broad Street. 



EVENTS OF THE COMING WEEK 
Sunday January 8 K of C Pennies for Heaven 

Parish Ministries Party, Appetizers at 4:30; Dinner at 5:00 
Tuesday January 10 Noon – Vocations Club, St. Leonard’s 
Wednesday  January 11 Please note change in class time: 

6:30-7:30pm – PSR, K-10; 7:30-9:00pm – PSR, 11-12 
Sunday January 15 Food Pantry-monthly food collection for Danville Interchurch 

9-11:30am – K of C Pancake Breakfast 
2pm – K of C Free Throw Contest 

 
LAST CALL: March for Life Trip to Washington, DC, Jan. 26-28, 2017: The annual March for Life will be 
held Friday, January 27 in protest of the Supreme Court’s Roe vs. Wade decision that legalized abortion in the 
United States.  We will be leaving Danville on a chartered bus early Thursday morning, January 26 and returning 
on Saturday evening, January 28.  We will stay two nights at the Hampton Inn, Alexandria, Virginia. While in 
Washington, we will participate in Mass at the Shrine of the Immaculate Conception on Thursday evening, the 
26th and the March for Life on Friday, January 27. John Durbin, a career courier with the government and a 
former St. Luke Parishioner, will be our tour guide for our free time.        
     Your cost for the trip will be: $280 each for a double room, and $240 each for 3-4 persons in a room.  Final 
payment is due on January 10th.  Please make checks payable to St. Luke Parish.  Contact the St. Luke Parish 
office 740/599-6362 or Bobbie Thomas 740/398-9710 or 740/427-4044 for further information. 
 
Attention all 8th -12th grade Students: Please join the St. Luke and the St. Vincent Youth Groups for the 
Right to Life March in Washington, D.C. The chartered bus will leave St. Luke’s in Danville at 4pm on 
January 25, 2017. On Thursday the 26th we will be going to Arlington National Cemetery, Lincoln Memorial 
and a few other stops, before going to the Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception for 
Mass. Then on Friday the 27th we will be going to the Youth Rally and Mass prior to the March for Life. The 
bus will return to Danville sometime late on the 27th. The cost is $175.00 per person; this includes hotel 
room, Wednesday dinner, Thursday dinner and breakfast for each day. Please contact Marie Holland 740-
398-6930 or Amy Mickley 740-398-9952 asap if interested or questions.  
 
2017 Contribution Envelopes: Please note that your envelopes have a new number. 
 
Updates for 2017 Parish Directory: If you have changes to your listing in the directory, such as a change of 
address or phone number, or a child no longer living at home, please call the parish office.  If you wish to 
have a cell phone number published that was not included in the past, please let us know.  Please have all 
changes in to the office no later than January 24th. 
 
Would you like to serve St. Luke Parish in a ministry?  We are in need of more people to serve as ushers.  
Currently, there are only four teams of ushers for the 5pm Mass, and five teams of ushers for the 10am Mass. 
Ushers greet people as they come into church, take up the collection, hand out bulletins, lock & unlock doors, etc. 
If you would be willing to serve in this capacity, please call the parish office.     
 

Were you active at a former parish in a ministry that you would like to continue?  Please call the parish 
office if you would like to serve the parish as a Lector, Eucharistic Minister, Usher, Cantor, or other 
ministry. 
 
Ready to Paint a Picture?  PCCW will have their meeting and painting Monday, January 30, 2017 at 
6:00pm. (Please note the date is changed from Jan. 16.) We will be painting Snowmen. Please log into 
wineandcreativedesign.com to register.  Cost is $35.  Hope to see you there.  Any questions, please contact 
Marcia Durbin. 
 
Valentine Dance tickets on sale now.  The Valentine Dinner and Dance will be held February 11, 2017 at 
6:00pm.  It’s a great evening with a prime rib dinner, appetizers, dance and silent auction.  Seating is limited; 
we sell 75 tickets @ $50.00 a couple.  Put yours on hold by contacting Marcia Durbin at 740-599-6459. 


